
 
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

     

Community Alert 

 
Wanted for Robbery 

025th
 District (Grand/Central) 

 
About the Crime: 
This community alert is to inform citizens of two recent Armed Robbery incidents that 
have occurred in the 25th District.  In these incidents an offender approached a lone 
female, grabbed her, placed a hard object against her back, and demanded 
property. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 1400 Block of N Pulaski on 04 June 16 at 6:50 AM 

• 3800 Block of N Grand on 04 Jun 16 at 10:30 PM 
 
About the Offenders: 
The offender is described as a male Black, approximately 35-40 years old, 5'10"-
6'00", 200-220 lbs, with short black hair, wearing a White Sox hat, white T shirt, and 
jeans 
 

What you can do:  

• Be cautious when walking alone at night or early morning. 

• Be aware of your surroundings. 

• Activate 'Find my I Phone' or similar app on your cell phone. 

• Report any suspicious people in the area.  

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description, license plate information and direction of 
flight, if known.  

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
Reference: P16-N-118 

          P16-N-118(CA) 

  07 June 2015 


